The Principal Research Officer
Select Committee on End of Life Choices Legislative Assembly
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

16 October, 2017

Dear Sir

Re: Submission on "End of Life Choices"

I support the changing of laws to allow individuals who are mentally competent the right to terminate their life when they suffer from a terminal or chronically painful illness with no realistic expectation of improvement.

Please accept this short statement as my submission.

Yours respectfully

Phillippa Helen Jarvis